

Scott Smith President & Chief Executive Officer

CERAMIC TILE VINYL FLOORS BUSINESS CARPETS WOOD FLOORS

December 19, 1988

Mr. Robert V. Patrick 268 Fenwick Avenue Salem, New Jersey 08079

Dear Bob:

Unfortunately, I was unable to attend the luncheon honoring you the other day, but I would like to add my voice to those who stood up and gave you the well deserved recognition for a job well done. You certainly have made your mark during your tenure as president of the Greater Salem Chamber of Commerce in inspiring those who have followed with your commitment and dedication to improving Salem. You were the first one that Johnny talked to about what could be done to improve Salem. On behalf of everyone at Mannington, we want you to know that we appreciate all you have done to improve our community.

Sincerely,

Scott Smith

1 m